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HOUSATONIC WATER WORKS COMPANY

Temporary Water Main Shut Off Thursday, November 18, 2021 to do emergency repair on
Main Street

An emergency repair at the corner of Main and Cottage Streets necessitates that we shut off water to
the core of town from Main Street at North Plain Road to the Park Street Bridge, Van Deusenville
Road to the Furnace District beginning at 10:45 A.M.. All secondary streets in this area will be
affected as well.

Contractors will be working as quickly as possible to minimize the time the water is off.
However, it is anticipated that water will shut off for most of the day returning by 4:30

Customers may experience low pressure and roily water once service is restored.

Thank you for your understanding and patience.
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